Sent: 18 May 2015 13:13
To: Planning

Subject: REF: 2015/1746/P
Importance: High

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing in regards to the planning application for numbers 61-65 Charlotte street.

| do not object to any of the proposals, however | am concerned of the extension at ground level
which will essentially block out our windows and effect our business negatively.

Could you please confirm if this is the case?
Yours sincerely

Enca Navarro
(Proprietor and resident)
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